
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Road Service Area 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

FROM: Jed Painter, Acting Roads Director 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

DATE: 

RE:

August 11, 2022 

Ordinance 2022-19-11, Appropriating $5,317.28 in Surety Bonds 
Claimed from a Contractor to Fund Incomplete Culvert Repairs on 
Taurus Court (Mayor) 

In November 2020 road and culvert work on Taurus Court was identified as 
incomplete and an extension of 7 months was granted in order to allow the 
contracted entity time to complete the required work. Work was not completed 
by June 2021 and after review by the Road Service Area Board, an additional 
extension was granted until June 2022. The work was not completed by June 2022, 
therefore the Borough Road Service Area has claimed the surety bond originally 
provided in order to fund the incomplete culvert work on Taurus Court. 

This ordinance appropriates $5,317.28 in claimed surety bond funds to complete 
culvert work on Taurus Court. 

Your consideration of the ordinance is appreciated.  

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
ACCOUNT / FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No.  236.W6TAU.37310   Amount: $5,317.28 

By:  ___________     Date:  _________________ 




